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SCC-444  
2.2.4.22 
  
VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL  
 
Ms. Marissa Trejo  
City of Coalinga  
155 West Durian Avenue  
Coalinga, CA 93210  
mtrejo@coalinga.com  
 
Subject:  Revised – 2022 Public Health & Safety (PHS) Water Supply – City of Coalinga (City) Contract  

No. 14-06-200-4173A-IR1-P (Contract) – Delta Division – Central Valley Project (CVP), 
California  

 
Dear Ms. Trejo:  
 
Reclamation has conditionally revised the City’s total 2022 CVP PHS allocation from 2,180 acre-feet to 2,239 
acre-feet. Please be advised that due to hydrological and system limitations the actual monthly amount 
delivered may not conform to your requested amounts and is subject to further limitations.  
 
Pursuant to Article 4(b) of the Contract, please submit a written schedule to your local South-Central California 
Area Office repayment contract specialist(s):  Mr. Richard Reyes at rereyes@usbr.gov, and Mr. Moses Prieto 
at mprieto@usbr.gov, on or before August 1, 2022, showing the monthly quantities of CVP water to be 
delivered based on the above declaration of Water Made Available. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact Ms. Erma Leal, Contracts Administration Branch Chief at 
(559) 262-0350, via electronic mail at eleal@usbr.gov or for the hearing impaired at TDD (800) 877-8339. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Acting For  Michael P. Jackson, P.E. 
Area Manager 

 
cc:  Ms. Marta Rivas  

San Luis & Delta-Mendota Water Authority  
P.O. Box 2157  
Los Banos, CA 93635  
marta.rivas@sldmwa.org  
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